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Bradley Gasawski

From: linda horish <lhorish@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 6:56 AM
To: Bradley Gasawski
Subject: Comment Period Extension

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the 
content is safe. 

 

  
  

Good morning Bradley.  It looks like I'll need an extension past May 13.  
I still haven't heard back from Ed Sewall or Chris Cruse.  I also need to visit with Scott Montgomery 
regarding the small portion of land in the 100 year floodplain.  I'll let you know when I find out the 
extension date. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Linda 


